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Deputy Ken O’Flynn 
Dail Eireann,  
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street,  
Dublin 2. 
 
 

     19th September 2025 
PQ Number: 44821/25 
PQ Question:  To ask the Minister for Health to provide a breakdown of all mental health 
allocations made since Budget 2024, including the amount drawn down by the Health Service 
Executive regions to date and which projects or community services remain unfunded –Ken 
O’Flynn 
__________________________________________________________________________________
           
Dear Deputy O’Flynn 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have 
examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 
 
The table below outlines the Mental Health budget for 2024 and 2025 per the National Service plan. 
Development funding outlined below was allocated to Mental Health for 2024 and 2025 which is 
broken down further in the more detailed initiative breakdown below. The funding allocations for 
these initiatives are allocated to the Regional Health areas according as these posts are filled. It 
should be noted that all of these initiatives have progressed for recruitment and are at various stages 
in the recruitment process. 
 

Mental Health Development Funding 2014 to 2025 

  2024 2025 
  €m €m 

Budget per NSP       1,308             1,458  

PFG development funding            13                  16  

   Note 1     

Note 1 - an additional €10m development funding was announced for Mental Health post 
publication of the National service plan for 2024. for the purposes of illustrating total development 

funding it is included in the development funding total however it should be noted that this 
additional €10m is not included in the published NSP total budget. 
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I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

Yours Sincerely, 

_________________ 
Tony McCusker 
General Manager 
Access and Integration; HSE Mental Health Services 


